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Making a difference...together

Community Open House
Feedback Form

Thank you for attending a community open house on the Clover Projects. Seaterra Program staff are
committed to ensuring that residents and businesses are informed about the Clover Pump Station and
conveyance pipe project. Seaterra Program staff will share any feedback concerning the Dallas Road bike
path with the City of Victoria.

For more information about the Clover Projects, visit the Seaterra Program website at
www.seaterraprogram.ca.

1. Please indicate where you live.

[ Fairfield Gonzales - Victoria
[ ] James Bay - Victoria

[_] Other Victoria neighbourhood
[_] Other CRD municipality

2. What additional information about the Clover Projects would be helpful for you to receive?

3. Help us identify key concerns and issues to be addressed in the facility planning process.

Facility Planning Criteria
Please note any additional criteria that should be considered in planning the Clover Projects.

Considerations

Noise

Odour control

Security

Aesthetics and park improvements

Green design elements
Other:
Other:

Additional comments:




4. Construction Impacts
Please note any other considerations about the construction of the Clover Projects.

Considerations

Archaeology
Safety

Noise

Environment

Maintain access to Clover Point Park

Notification of activities and communication

Traffic management
Other:
Other:
Other:

Additional comments:

5. Do you have additional questions or concerns about the Clover Projects? If so, please let us know what
they are:

To receive the Seaterra Program e-newsletter, please provide the following information:
Name:

Email:

Thank you for your input.

If you have further questions or comments please contact:
Kristin Quayle

Communications Coordinator, Seaterra Program
kquayle@crd.bc.ca 250-360-3623

Please return this feedback form before February 2, 2014

Mail or drop-off completed forms to:

Seaterra Program office at 510-1675 Douglas Street Victoria, BC VW 2Gb5.
Email forms to seaterra@crd.bc.ca

Fax forms to 250-360-3071

Freedom of Information

Personal information contained on this form is collected under the authority of the Local Government Act
and is subject to the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. The personal information will be
used for purposes directly associated with this project. Inquiries about the collection or use of information
in this form can be directed to the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy contact:

Kristin Quayle, Communications Coordinator, Seaterra Program 250-360-3623.
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